
We're looking for volunteers to help clean up the Chestnut Avenue underpass.
Chestnut will be blocked at its intersections with D and F Street for safety.
Volunteers should park in the grassy area southwest of the intersection of

Chestnut Avenue and F Street.
It's recommended that participants bring a flashlight and gloves.

Have questions? Contact Neighborhood Services at (620) 441-4420. 



Help Clean Up Chestnut Avenue Underpass
8 A.M. to Noon

Saturday, April 23, 2022




JOIN US  FOR. . .

SPRING
CLEANUP DAY!


